
Rockaway Meadow Elementary School's

THANKSGIVING
FOOD DRIVE

 

Please consider donating canned goods and

nonperishable food items to benefit families

within our RMS community this holiday season.

 

Donations will be accepted from Nov 1 - Nov 22

* if you would benefit from these donations please contact the substitute school counselor before the end date *

Ms. BiancaPiccinini (bmpiccinini@pthsd.net)


